3

TOWN OF BYRON SEWER DISTRICT NEWS
MAY 2024

When pumping and cleaning the districts septic tanks some residents are
flushing non-decomposing material into their septic tanks. DO NOT flush wipes,
grease, women hygiene products or non-dissolving material into septic tank.

When district users call to report a flushing problem, the line in and from the
house to the tank is plugged 99% of the time because of these products being
flushed into the system. It is the homeowner’s responsibility to maintain this line,
not the Sewer Department. We will try and assist with the problem, but the
homeowner should CHECK their line FIRST before calling.

Do it early and please DO NOT wait until the nights or weekends, when
getting a timely response might not happen after hours to locate personnel.

SCHEDULE OF TANK PUMPING
On a four- year rotation
Summer Months

2025- South Byron

2026- Terry, Mae, Pauline, and West Side, North Rt 237, and North Byron
2027-Byron Center Rt 237 North, South Townline & Rt 262 West (South Side)
2028- Mill Pond Road, Swamp Rd and Trailer Park

THANK YOU
BYRON SEWER DEPARTMENT
585-548-7123 EXT. 12




